
Dear Parents,  

Christmas at Forest School 

Forest School will be cancelled for RHH on Tuesday 12th December. All children in RHH and RBD will 

be attending Forest School on Friday 15th December for a Christmas themed session. We will be 

decorating the trees, roasting marshmallows and drinking hot chocolate. Please can all Reception 

children come to school dressed in Forest School clothes on the morning of the 15th December. We 

will be going straight out to Forest School so children can be wearing their waterproofs and wellies 

ready to go.  

Donating Decorations 

Please can we ask as you begin sorting your Christmas decorations for the coming festive season, 

that you send into school any unwanted tinsel or baubles that we can use to decorate Forest School.  

Wrapping presents  

As part of our Christmas role play activities in school we would like to children to have a go at 

wrapping Christmas presents. Please could we ask for some junk boxes of different shapes and sizes 

and also any old wrapping paper.  

Thank you for your support 

Reception Team  


